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15 September 2025 
 

 
St Agnes' Primary School 

 
School Bus S435 – AM SERVICE 

 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Busways and Transport for NSW are reviewing services in the Port Macquarie Region. As part of 
this review, we are commencing changes to Morning School Bus S435. 
 
Effective Monday, 13 October 2025, timetable changes will be introduced to Morning School 
Bus S435 operating in the Port Macquarie Region to improve reliability and ensure students arrive 
at school on time. There will be no change to the path of this service. 
 
 
School Bus S435 will be operating on the following revised timetable: 
 

Current Timetable New Timetable 

8:33am    Ruins way and The Point Drive 8:23am    Ruins way and The Point Drive 

8:41am    Sherwood/Lincoln 8:37am    Sherwood/Lincoln 

8:44am    Lake/Fernhill 8:42am    Lake/Fernhill 

8:50am    St Agnes PS 8:50am    St Agnes PS 

  
 
For further information please refer to your school’s timetabled services at 
www.busways.com.au/nsw/school-services/school-timetables and select the link next to your 
school’s name; “New timetable | 13 Oct 2025”.  

Thank you for your attention to these updates. Should you have any further questions, please 
contact Busways Customer Service on 1300 69 2929 or infoline@busways.com.au.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
BUSWAYS  
(4216i) SB S435 130P 
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